
Testimony in support of the aid in dying bill (HB 5417, An Act
Concerning End-Of-Life Care, March 16, 2018

Because of my advanced age and frail health, I will not be able to make it up to 
Hartford this year, but I do want to make the statement, loud and clear, that I 
want the option of ending my life with dignity rather than having others deny me 
the privilege.

Sincerely,

Thomas  S. Platt
84 Carleton Street
Hamden, CT 06517


